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Dear President,
I am writing to express my grave concern about the deaths of Hernán Bedoya and Mario Castaño Bravo,  two land claimant leaders of collective Afro-descendent territories in Curvaradó, Jiguamiandó, Piedeguita and Mancilla in Chocó. They were killed by paramilitary groups belonging to the Gaitanistas Self-Defence Forces of Colombia. 
I fear for the safety of  the inhabitants of these humanitarian zones and biodiversity areas in the river basins of Jiguamiandó and Curvaradó, and urge you to ensure respect for the boundaries of the humanitarian zones, increase the presence of state security forces, and to dismantle paramilitary groups, in accordance with the government’s express commitments and recommendations made by international bodies.

Lastly, I call on you to order an immediate and impartial investigation into the killings of the two leaders, and bring those responsible to justice.

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,

(Naam, adres)
